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Aubrey’s, Inc. & Alumni Hall Help Recovery Court &  

Veteran’s Treatment Court Graduates Celebrate 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— The Knox County Recovery Court and Veteran’s Treatment Court is proud 

to recognize the hard work and commitment of the programs’ most recent 2023 graduates.  

Recovery Court and Veteran’s Treatment Court would also like to publicly thank Aubrey’s, Inc., 

and Alumni Hall for their generosity.  Gifts from Aubrey’s, Inc. and Alumni Hall allowed 

graduates to celebrate their accomplishments with dinner for two and a gift card for UT themed 

items.   The eight graduates have demonstrated character and exhibited perseverance to achieve 

recovery from addiction and no further criminal justice system involvement. On Wednesday, April 

20th the eight graduates were celebrated and lauded for their achievements at the programs’ 

quarterly Graduation Ceremony.   

 

Successful program completion entails strenuous supervision, compliance with the Court’s 

requirements, attendance at in-patient and /or intensive out-patient therapy, and positive program 

engagement.  The program is designed to assist justice involved individuals who want to change 

to lead a better life and accept responsibility for their actions. 

 

Abundant gratitude is felt to our local businesses who sponsored the April 2023 Graduation 

Ceremony: Aubrey’s, Inc., and Alumni Hall.  The Knox County Specialized Court team sincerely 

thanks these two community-focused businesses for giving back to support these graduates and 

the Knox County Specialized Courts.  Your kindness and generosity have touched so many 

individuals. Thank you! 
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